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Thank you, Mr. President, 
Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of Poland to the 27th session of the UPR and thanks the head of delegation for a comprehensive national report.  
Bosnia and Herzegovina is pleased to note Poland’s activities in regards to promotion and protection of children rights, including the ratification of the Council of Europe Convention on the Protection of Children against Sexual Exploitation and Sexual Abuse.

My delegation recommends Poland that continues to reinforce actions aimed at protection of children against violence and other forms of maltreatment.
Bosnia and Herzegovina commends the increased efforts on enhancing women rights, in particular that in line with the respective UPR recommendations, Poland ratified the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence.
Welcoming the concrete steps to fulfil its commitments from the previous cycles of the review, Bosnia and Herzegovina recommends Poland to: 
· Harmonize its national legislation with the provisions of the Istanbul Convention, 

· Continue to promote the participation of women in public and political life of the country.
In conclusion, we would like to wish to the delegation of Poland a successful review session.
Thank you Mr. President.
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